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Upcoming events

Monday 25th March
Easter Egg competition

KS2 (selected pupils) Boccia
competition at Temple park all day

Y2 visit to Jarrow Hall all day
CAFOD Club in lunchtime
Girls’ football in lunchtime

Year 6 swimming pm
Lego Club 3.15-4.15pm

Tuesday 26th March
‘The Three Trees’ Y5 production

9.15am
Reception Gym Festival at Urban

Factory am
School Council in lunchtime
Little Movers 3.15-4.15pm

Wednesday 27th March
Y2 Mass in church 10.00am
Guitar club in lunchtime

Laudato Si club in lunchtime
Football training in lunchtime

MFL club in lunchtime
KS2 Gold Book Assembly 2.15pm
Lost property table outside office

3.00pm
Y6 booster groups

Thursday 28th March
9.15am Stations of the Cross
Service in church 9.15am
1.00pm Half Day finish

END OF TERM

Monday 15th April
Pupils return to school

Y1 visit to Jarrow Hall all day
CAFOD Club in lunchtime
Girls’ football in lunchtime

Year 6 swimming pm
Lego Club 3.15-4.15pm

Tuesday 16th April
‘Open the Book’ club in lunchtime

Little Movers 3.15-4.15pm

Wednesday 17th April
Y4 Mass in church 10.00am
Guitar club in lunchtime

Dear Parents and Carers

We are coming to the end of the Spring term, and what an exciting and busy time we have
had. The Summer term promises to be as busy, and we have shared the dates for the term
with you today. These are obviously subject to change, but it is good to get the dates in the
diary as soon as possible!

Big Lent Walk

Well done to our pupils and staff who took part in the Big Lent Walk for CAFOD today. We
have reached our walking target of over 400km, which is an amazing result for a little Primary
school! We also reached our donation target by raising £345. Remember you can still donate
at LINK or bring your sponsor money to the school office.

Stations of the Cross Service

Our service will begin at 9.15am on Thursday 28th March. All are welcome.

Easter Egg Competition

Our annual Easter Egg competition will take place on Monday 25th
March. Please send all decorated (and named) eggs with your child to
their classroom. They will then be taken into the hall in the afternoon,
where all pupils will get a chance to look at them. Parents are invited
into school to take a look from 3pm. The Friends of and School Council
will pick a winner per class, but all children who enter will be given a

prize. As always, we will have a special adult section, so get your creative hats on! All eggs will
be taken home on Tuesday 26th. There will also be raffle tickets on sale for an Easter hamper,
to be drawn at Gold Book on Wednesday 27th March.

‘The Three Trees’

We invite you all to the Y5 production of ‘The Three Trees’,
an Easter story. The show begins at 9.15am on Tuesday 26th
March.

After School Clubs
Are now available on ParentPay for bookings after Easter.
Half Day finish

School finishes at 1.00pm next Thursday. Pupils will be
dismissed as normal from their doors.

New School Meal Menu

Please find attached the new school meal menu for after the
Easter holidays.

Breakfast Club

Please ensure that bookings are made at the very latest,
12pm the day before. Places are NOT guaranteed if made after 12pm
the day before the date required or during school holidays. If you
need to book for a Monday following a school holiday, you will need to
book before 12pm on the last day of term. In emergencies, please
contact the school office during term time only, between the hours of 8.30am - 3.30pm.

Thanks again for your continued support this term. I am, as always, proud of our school
community and the way we rally around for the best for our children. We have added a list of
places that kids eat free or cheaply during the Easter break.

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-josephs-big-lent-walk353


Guitar club in lunchtime
Laudato Si club in lunchtime
Football training in lunchtime

MFL club in lunchtime
Girls’ football match at Hebburn

Comp pm
‘Learn to ride a bike’ after school

Thursday 18th April
Mindfulness Club 3.15-4.15pm

Friday 19th April

Have a lovely Easter break, and see you back on the 15th!

Take care,
Mr P Craig
Headteacher


